
 

  

 
 

                                                                                               
 
 
 
 

Friday 11th April 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Scholastic Book Fair – 29th- April to 2nd May 
 

We love reading at Our Lady of Grace and are very excited that next week we will be welcoming the 
Scholastic Travelling Book Fair into school! 
 
From Tuesday 29th April to Friday 2nd May, we will be hosting a Book Fair, available in the school hall 
until 3.45pm each day. 
 
There will be a large selection of books available to suit every age and pocket, with approximately 
30% of titles under £5.00 and, for the first time, there will also be a cashless option to pay via QR 
code. By purchasing from the Book Fair you will also be helping to earn free books for our school 
library! 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Mrs Catalano 
English Lead 
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